Notice of Award

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government (County) awarded a contract on
October 24, 2019 for the Southwest District Market Analysis, Solicitation No. 19-R071779BLS as
follows:

Contract title: Southwest District Market Analysis

Awarded company: Lambert Advisory, L.C.

Contract term: One year with two-one year renewal periods
Contract amount: $78,000

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information:
Name: Bonnie Sietman
Phone: (941) 749-3046

Email: bonnie.sietman@mymanatee.org
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